
Back On Campus
Running the race

The MTD Journey
“On the road again”

Nick & Amy 
Modrzejewski
Missionaries on the campus of 
University of Illinois with Illini 
Life Christian Fellowship
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Phone
Nick: 217.417.7633
Amy: 217.417.4646

Email
nick.modrzejewski@gcmweb.org

Online
www.nicknamy.net

Twitter
@modrzeje  @AmyVanMod

Where We Live
809 W. Charles St 
Champaign, IL 61820

Prayer Requests

March saw not just me, but also Amy on the road quite a 
bit. I wrote to you last month letting you know of  the 
Missions trips to Memphis, TN and Haiti. I’m happy to 
report both trips were a success, allowing the teams to 
complete the work they set-out to do.

Amy’s five-person team replaced a kitchen floor for a 
family and was able to share the love of  Christ in this 
tangible way and with their words.

Last week I spent time at Bowling Green State University 
at a conference for GCM missionaries in the support 
raising phase. Refreshing and encouraging are the words 
that come to mind when I think back on our time 
together.

Next week has me in St. Louis sharing with folks about 
the ministry and then back to the Chicagoland area for a 
few weeks.

We’re currently asking God to provide 40 more financial 
partners to give on a monthly basis in order to finish off  
raising our support and return us to campus full-time. I 
hope you’ll pray expectantly with us.

New Beginnings April 2011

- We’re at 52% of  our monthly support goal. 
- Nick would meet new people who are excited to hear our story 
(very critical at this point).
- That God would provide 40 new financial partners to get us 

back to campus for the start of  the new school year.
- Safety and fun for all the participants in the Illinois Marathon 

races on April 30th.

“Do you not know that in a race all the runners run, but 
only one gets the prize? Run in such a way as to get the 
prize.” 1 Corinthians 9:24

Many of you know that Amy and I are avid runners and 
aspiring triathletes. What you may not know is how that 
relates to our ministry.

At the end of this month we’ll be running the Illinois 
Marathon 1/2 marathon that circles campus. Several of our 
co-laborers, students and friends will be running with us. 
These are folks we’ve been running with for months if not 
years at this point.

The long training runs on Saturday mornings and 
throughout the week have been great times to disciple and 
be discipled as conversations move through life and faith.

Over the years these different running communities have 
been great places for us to get to know new students and 
unbelievers and build relationships for sharing the Gospel - 
just one of the prizes we run for.
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